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As you can tell, I am transitioning to a new service provider for sending weekly bulletins.  I’ve heard from a few happy 

people who had previously not been able to receive the bulletin on their computers and now are.  Unfortunately I’ve also 

heard from a couple of you who have the opposite problem.  You used to get it, but now you are having trouble.  This 

message is being sent from “old system”.  Yesterday’s bulletin was sent from the “new system”. 

 

If you did not receive yesterday’s bulletin and/or this morning’s prom bulletin: 

 You may view yesterday’s weekly bulletin, and other prior bulletins at www.shsparentassn.com.   

 You may click on the bulletin archive link to view the prom bulletin that was sent this morning 

 Today is the last time that I plan to send the follow-up email alerting you to look for the bulletin if it did not arrive in 

your inbox.  

 

If you are having trouble receiving the bulletins with the new format, then you may want to:  

 Add news.shsparentassn@gmail.com to your “safe addresses” file 

 Make a note to check the website each Wednesday – as the bulletins will be posted there.  .   

 Ask a friend to forward it to you weekly.   

I know that these second two solutions are not optimal, but it’s the best I can come up with for now. 

 

If you find you have trouble opening links you can try the following 

 Right click on the link and choose “open in a new window”. 

 View the bulletin on the website, and open them from there. 

 

For those of you that are curious as to why I’m making the change – there are several reasons: 

 The other three district schools/parent groups are using this new system, which means there are more people who 

can act as a back up editor in a pinch. 

 The formatting looks better on mobile devices – and many of you are reading on those. 

 It appears that more of you are receiving the bulletin, than were with the old system. 

 

I’m 99% certain that I’m going to stick with this.  The doubt is there simply because I’m finding it a bit more cumbersome to 

use.  I don’t yet have all the functionality of it figured out yet, so you aren’t going to see some of the font sizes and colors 

that you did in the old version - but I think it’s worth losing those to have the mobile format work better and the consistency 

amongst schools.  Ask me again in a month……. but that’s my thought process now. 

 

Thanks for your patience as I work through the bugs. 

 

Debbie Eder 

SHS Parent Bulletin Editor 
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